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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back. It is lovely to see you all and I would like to extend a warm welcome 
to any new families who are joining Hulme Hall Pre-School. I hope you all had a  
fabulous summer and are ready for what promises to be a busy and exciting term! 

We are thrilled that work has now begun on our outside classroom and Phase 2 will 
begin on Wednesday 12th September so please be aware there could be some  
disruption to parking.   

www.hulmehallschool.org 

Marvellous Me 

Our topic for this first half  term is 
‘Marvellous Me’.  This topic is an ideal 
way to settle the children into Pre-School  
and it  also allows us to  find out what the 
children are interested in and develop next steps. 

Can you please send a baby photograph of your child and a family 
photograph. 

Kindergarten Parent Meeting 

Thursday 13th September at 9.00am 

I will provide you with an overview of the year  and it will be an 
opportunity for you to meet parents and ask any questions you 
may have. 

Health and Safety 

When you come in and out of  
Pre-School please ensure the door 
is closed behind you – this is really 
important for the children’s safety, 
even more so at this time of year 
when we have new children. 

Parking 

There are limited car parking  
spaces available at the front of the 
school. Please help us by making 
sure you move your car as soon as 
you have picked up or dropped off 
your child.  

Personal Details 

If you have changed your address or 
telephone numbers, please make 
sure you tell us so we can contact 
you if we need to. It is very  
upsetting for a child if they are ill 
and we have the wrong number. 

September 2018 

Mrs Khinda, Head of Pre-School 

Learning at Home  -  Useful Websites  

www.phonicsplay.co.uk  
Phase 1 & 2 - phonics games and activities.  

www.topmarks.co.uk  
Early Years maths and phonics games.  

www.bbc.co.uk/schools/websites/eyfs/ 
Games and activities for all areas of the Early Years Foundation 
Stage.  


